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Next Shoots 

BEST SHOOT  

By A 

DAM SITE 

May 6 and 7, 2017 

Shooter Meeting - 9:15 

 

Saturday Side Matches  

7:00 - 9:00 am 

 

 

 

 

 

 

ELDORADO BOARD 

President - Creeker 

ecowboyscreeker@yahoo.com 

 

Vice-President - Box Herder 

ecowboysboxherder@gmail.com 

 

Secretary / Treasurer - Charming 

ECowboys02@aol.com 

 

Eldorado Cowboys 

P O Box 91582 

Henderson, NV  89009 

702.565.3736 

FROM THE DESK OF THE PRESIDENT -  

Video usage is a fun "extra" in cowboy action.  We all enjoy seeing our 

friends shoot.  Sometimes we even enjoy watching ourselves, hoping to 

see great transitions and fantastic accuracy along with hearing the bang, 

clang and smoke and the questions of “Do I really run that slow?”  

With the upcoming annual event and as the practice of videotaping 

shooters on the firing line is steadily increasing; The Board of the 

Eldorado Cowboys felt this might be a good time to discuss the SASS 

policy regarding stage review and scoring and the Eldorado Cowboys 

policy regarding video activity. 

SASS rules:  

SASS ROII – printed page 14, “The use of recorded audio, video or still 

photography cannot be used to make or  

challenge the call of the Posse or Match Officials". 

 
Eldorado Cowboys Policy on Video: 

 

1. Video recording is currently allowed and encouraged at Eldorado 

Cowboys events for the personal use/entertainment and/or self-

improvement of a shooter.  

 

2. IF a posse leader/ TO/ Match official feels that video activity is 

interfering with the efficient operation and/or the atmosphere of the posse 

or match - he/she will have the authority to request any video activity on 

the firing line cease until such time as deemed appropriate. 

3. IF a shooter attempts to utilize video to challenge calls - this behavior 
may be grounds for a Spirit of the Game penalty.  

 

4. IF video recording will encompass more than a specified shooter (posse 

videos, group shots, etc.), please ensure you have received verbal 

permission to record. 

 

SASS matches and Eldorado Cowboys events specifically, are safe, 

family friendly venues and the Board of the Eldorado Cowboys wants to 

ensure that events do not become uncomfortable for any shooter. 

 

Shooters are called upon to self-police and utilize video activity only for 

their personal use/entertainment or self-improvement.  
Thank you for your anticipated cooperation in this matter. 

 

Creeker 

President & Match Director 

 

 

 

 



DAM SITE 

 
As of April 7, 2017 we have registered 94 

shooters.  We have received five 

cancellations.  This leaves us at with eleven 

spaces remaining.  Please review the latest 

Who Is Coming to see if any of your friends 

are missing from the list and have them 

advise us as soon as possible.  We would 

hate to turn anyone away. 

 

The shooter book is going to the printer, the 
stages have been posed on the website for 

your review, lunch has been confirmed and 

all of the other things that make up a shoot 

are on schedule.  We are almost there.  See 

you in four weeks. 
 

ELDORADO 
 

We are currently at 29 shooters for 

Eldorado.  Due Dam Site requirements on 

our time, we have put Eldorado on hold.  

This does not mean that we are not 

accepting registrations.  We will hit the 

ground running the middle of May. 

 

SATURDAY SET UP 
 
We thank everyone who are helping set up 

on Saturday and sticking around to tear 

down on Sunday.  It has really helped 

reduce the burden of these necessary chores.  

It is really appreciated.   

 

CLEAN SHOOTS 

 
Congratulations to the following shooters 

for their standings in the Clean Shoot list.  

Looks like they are keeping it in the family 

again this year.  Good job guys.   
 

Just Ace - 6 

Blazin’ Betsy - 4 

 

JUNIOR CLASS - BRPC 

 
We had the honor of having the BRPC 
Junior group as our guests on Saturday, 

April 1, 2017.  They are always a joy to 

have join us.  Thank you to Quickly 

Downunder and Pecos Nick for giving 

Creeker a hand with the orientation.  After 

they got to shoot the guns of our discipline, 

Creeker presented a shoot off against 

Quickly and Pecos.  Creeker started off, 

Quickly picked up as soon as Creeker put 

down and Pecos picked up next.  Everyone 

was impressed.  Several of the older juniors 
stuck around to learn more about getting 

into our discipline.  We may see more of 

them in the future.  Again thanks for the 

help and support. 

 
 

Eldorado Website 
Www.eldoradocowboys.com 

 

Nevada CAS Forum 
Nevadacase.proboards51.com 

 

SASS Website 
Www.sassnet.com 

 

Boulder Rifle & Pistol 

Club 
Www.brpc.org 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

Stay safe and have a great time.  
See you on the range. 

 

Eldorado Cowboys 

BRPC RAMBLINGS 
 

They are making progress on the underpass 
to the range.  It may be done by Dam Site.  

It is really amazing how that road is 

progressing. 

 

If  anyone has problems with their gate 

cards opening the electronic gates, please 

make certain that someone at BRPC knows 

what you are experiencing.  They think they 

have found the problem and are working to 

correct it.  You cannot fix what you do not 

know is broken so your cooperation in 
reporting problems is appreciated.  Thank 

you. 

 

THIS AND THAT  

 
Just a reminder that we are still 

recycling empty ink cartridges.  We can 

recycle 20 per month at $2.00.  It is not 
much, but every little bit helps.  Thank 

you for your  contributions. 
 

One of the other disciplines shared the 

availability of this cowboy gun cart with us.  

We do not know if it is still available.  If 

you are interested, please contact - 
 

Jeff 

Old West Guns 

702.244.2335 

702.499.3124 

Www.OldWestGunsLasVegas.com 

 

 

 

 

 

ARTIFICIAL 
INTELLIGENCE 
IS NO MATCH 

FOR NATURAL 
STUPIDITY 


